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HASE members may be interested in the following decisions made at the recent (June 4) Annual General Meeting in Thessaloniki:

►The decision was taken to distribute the annual journal Gramma/Γράμμα: Journal of Theory and Criticism free of charge to all HASE members.  This year’s issue is entitled Comparative Literature and Global Studies. Next year’s issue is on Objects: Material, Psychic, Aesthetic. For further details, contact either of the Managing Editors: Yiorgos Kalogeras  kalogera@enl.auth.gr or Ruth Parkin-Gounelas  gounelas@lit.auth.gr
►HASE plans to launch within 2005 its new online journal, HERMES. The journal, which will also be open to submissions from Greek undergraduate students of both our English Faculties, aims at providing an academic forum for issues of current interest in the field.. We look forward to your submissions. More details shortly.

►The decision was taken that the next HASE conference (after the forthcoming one in Athens this October) will be held in Thessaloniki in May 2008 on the subject of “The Individual and the Masses”. Details to follow.

►Members who have published a book within 2004-5 are encouraged to apply for the three lucrative Book Awards offered every two years by the European Society (ESSE). For details, see the ESSE website at  http://www.essenglish.org
►The deadline for the submission of suggestions for seminars and panels for next year’s ESSE conference in London has been extended to June 27, 2005. There is still just time to make a suggestion. We are hoping to see you all in London. Members may want to book accommodation at Commonwealth Hall (roughly £25 +VAT) this autumn, as the number of rooms available is limited and London hotel prices can be high. Details listed under “London 2006” on the ESSE site. 

►The present Executive Committee was elected for a second three-year term (2005-8): Ruth Parkin-Gounelas (President), Christina Dokou (Vice President), Katerina Kitsi (Secretary), Effie Yiannopoulou (Treasurer), Elsie Sakellaridou (Member).

►Finally, and most importantly, we are very much looking forward to seeing you all at our  conference this year in Athens, on October 20-23, on the subject of:

(Re)Constructing Pain and Joy in Language, Literature, and Culture

For further details, consult the conference website http://www.cc.uoa.gr/english/P&J/P&J1.htm
Ruth Parkin-Gounelas
